
 

       January 2021 

Calendar 
 
January 1  
• New Years Day—City Hall will be 

Closed 

January 7 

• Planning & Zoning Meeting—6:00 PM 

January 12 

• City Council Meeting—7:00 PM 

January 13 

• First Day Candidate Applications are 
Accepted 

January  18 

• Martin Luther King Day—City Hall will 
be Closed 

 

SF-R Zoning Action 

The city is proposing a zoning change that will affect properties in SF-R. 

The proposed changes will add additional zoning categories, decrease 

the maximum impervious surface area allowed, increase the minimum 

lot size and bring all the lots into conforming status, even if they are 

smaller than the new proposed lot size. Affected properties are shown 

in yellow in the map below. 

As required by law, the City of Westworth Village will hold two 

Public Hearings, in the Council Chamber at City Hall, 311 Burton 

Hill Road at the following meetings, prior to acting on the 

proposed change: 

• Planning & Zoning Commission, Thursday, January 7, 2021 at 

6:00pm 

• Council Meeting, Tuesday January 12, 2021 at 7:00 pm 

If you have questions or would like additional information, please 

contact City Secretary, Brandy Barrett at bbarrett@cityofwestworth.com 

or (817) 710-2526, or stop by during normal business hours. 

For the latest news, sign-up to 
receive email and/or text 

notifications from the city at: 

http://cityofwestworth.com/

mailto:bbarrett@cityofwestworth.com
http://cityofwestworth.com/manage-notifications


 

   Grease is a Hazard to Our Health 
 

Residents should never dispose of cooking grease or cooking oils by washing them down the 
plumbing system or the storm drain. Oils pollute our streams and creeks by forming a film on 
the water surface and preventing oxygenation for aquatic life. Polluted water runoff can lead to 
severe State and Federal fines. Another hazard of improper grease disposal is that it can 
cause sewer pipes to back up, causing food and sewage particles to accumulate and create a 
health hazard by attracting insects and vermin. Soak up leftover amounts of cooking oil with a 
paper towel and throw it in the trash, filter and freeze to reuse for another meal, or recycle 
cooking oil by calling the Fort Worth Household Hazardous Waste Collection Center at 817-

871-5257.  

For more information, visit: www.ceasethegreasentx.com 

Managing Polluted Water Runoff 

Households can prevent polluted runoff by picking 

up after pets and using, storing, and disposing of 

chemicals properly. Drivers should check their 

cars for leaks and recycle their motor oil and anti-

freeze when these fluids are changed. Drivers can 

also avoid impacts from car wash runoff such as 

detergents, grime, etc. by using car wash facilities 

that do not generate runoff. For more information, 

visit the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 

online at www.epa.gov/nps. 

May 1st, 2020 General Election 

The City will hold a General Election on Saturday, 

May 1st, 2021 for Mayor and Council Places 1 & 5. 

 

 Applications are available on the City website at 

www.cityofwestworth.com/election-information or in 

the City Secretary’s office. The first day applications 

can be accepted is Wednesday, January 13th The 

filing deadline for candidates is on Friday, February 

12th, by 5:00 PM. Contact Brandy Barrett for further 

information at 817-710-2526. 

Recycled Christmas Trees 

Waste Connections will help recycle your used 

Christmas trees.  Just place your tree on your curb 

after the holidays. Pick up will be on Saturday, 

January 2nd along with your regular trash.  

http://www.ceasethegreasentx.com/
http://www.cityofwestworth.com/election-information

